
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: Iraq needs moderation approach to sustain current stability

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Ambassador of the Kingdom

of Sweden to Baghdad, Her Excellency Jessica Svärdström on 11/6/2023, and discussed the

political and economic development in Iraq and the region, affirming Iraq’s need for the

moderate and centrism method to exit its crises and transform the current stability into a

permanent one.

His Eminence illustrated the importance of empowering Youth, as Iraq’s society is a youth one

and they make up the majority of it, stressing investing these energies and preserving them

from deviation.

His Eminence also called for regional integration to combat climate change and illustrated that

climate change demands synergizing efforts and the exchange of information and expertise.


